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Sunday Worship SERVICE 
   November 21, 2021 9:00 A.M.  
In person and Live streaming 

Sunday School 10:15A.M.  
For all ages  

  

 
Greatest stories ever told,  
Looking at the Parables of Jesus 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4             

6:30 P.M.  
Agape Bible 

5 6 

7 9:00 A.M.  
Worship       
Service 
10:15 A.M.  
Sunday School 

8 9 10 11            
Veterans 
day         
6:30 P.M.  
Agape Bible 

12 13 

14    9:00 A.M. 
Worship       
Service 
10:15 A.M.  
Sunday School 

15 16 17 18          

6:30 P.M.  
Agape  Bible 
Study   

19 20 

21    9:00 A.M. 
Worship       
Service 
10:15 A.M.  
Sunday School 

22 23 
6:00 P.M. 
Thanksgiving 
Worship   
Service  

24 25  
Thanksgiving   
Day   

26 27 

28    9:00 A.M. 
Worship        
Service 
10:15 A.M.  
Sunday School 

29 30     



      WORSHIP SERVICE 
November 21, 2021 9:00 A.M. 

 

Call to Worship   

Prelude 

Welcome & Time of Greeting  

                                                

Opening Hymn:  “Firm Foundation”            UMH # 

 

Children’s Message  “Give thanks to the Lord”                         Children of Faith    

Morning Prayer / The Lord’s Prayer 

 

Offering Our Gifts to God 

*Doxology: “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”                    UMH #95    

 Special Music:  “O Lord My Rock and My Redeemer” (by N. Stiff)                                        

Scripture Reading:                                                                       Matthew 7:24-27 

Sermon:  “Greatest Stories Ever Told    Looking at the Parables of Jesus”                        

                              “Wise Living”                        Pastor Tim   

Closing Hymn:  “My Hope is Build on Nothing Less”                           UMH # 

Benediction:       

Postlude:                                                                            

Pianist:  Joanne Ball                                                                    UMH – United Methodist Hymnal   

                                                                                           TFWS – The Faith We Sing Song Book 

Assisted Listening Devices available –See an usher 
  

        

 

 

. The Greatest Stories Ever told   -  The Parables of Jesus         
 The Parable of the Wise and Foolish Builder 

Matthew 7:24-27 
The Action: 
 
                   The _______________of Living by God’s Wisdom  

                                vs 
         The _______________of living by the World’s Wisdom  

 
WISDOM:  Seeing and responding to life from 
_________________________________ 
            
                    How do I live Wisely? 
 
 
1. ______________God as the _______________________ 
             Proverbs 2:6                     Proverbs 9:10 
 
 
2.____________________God’s Word Daily 
           Job 23:11-12              Psalm  119:105 
 
 
 
 
 
3. _____________________To God’s Word Obediently 
                                  James 1:22 
 
 
 
 
 
4. ______________The World understand why I am _______________ 
                                     Romans 12:2 
 
 
Action Step:   Choose ___________________Over ________________ 
          Matthew 7:24  Memory Verse                         James 1:5    



 
     

 

CHILDREN AND YOUTH FUNDRAISER 
During the month of November, the children and youth are going to 
be working on collecting coins for our Compassion Child”  This helps 
the mission committee and the church sponsor a Compassion child. 
Our  Passion Child’s name is “ Naomi. She is 9 years old.  If you 
would like to participate in the coin collection. There will be “baby 
food jars” in the Narthex for you. Once they are filled, bring them 
back to the church and we will have a basket for them where you 
can drop them off  in the Narthex. On November 28th will be the end 
of the “collection of coins”. So fill your jars and have them back at the 
church before the end of the month. Thank you all for your help in 
the Children and Youth’s fundraiser. If you have any questions, or 
please contact Miss Bev at the church.   
 
Sunday School Classes   for children, youth & adults  

10:15 A.M.—11:15 A.M.   
              3 year old—preschool  

Julie Caflisch          Michelle Woodard  
 

Pre-K—Kindergarten-1st grade 
Beverly Pezewski 

 
2nd—5th grade 

Kurt VanHandel & Ken Gellerstedt 
 

Senior High 6th-12th grade  
Dan Duff  

 
Adult Class 

Hugh Davies          Gary Reiter 
 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to Faith Church! We are glad you came to join us in our time of   
worship today. We pray that you will be blessed with strength enough to see 
you on your way, hope enough to get you through the day!  With your bulletin 
today is a pen and welcome card and an offering envelope. Please complete 
the card and, after the worship service, place it in one of the baskets found in 
the Narthex. The pen is yours to keep. If you have been using the envelopes 
and there are no changes, you can just write your full name on the inside    
cover of the envelope. If this is the first time with using the envelope be sure to       
complete the inside cover completely. The envelopes and cards are            
separated in the church office with the office staff getting the yellow welcome 
cards and the offering envelopes are given to the finance team.  When   
changes occur, by completing both the card and your envelope, the office and 
finance computer systems can be updated.   
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

A Special Charge Conference has been called for  

December 1, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. for ad board members     

 to vote on  the Bankruptcy plan for the Boy Scouts                                               

 
Please Join Us:   

 
November 23, 2021   

 6:00 P..M.  Thanksgiving Worship Service   
Pastor Tim’s Sermon:  Thankful for the Words of Jesus   

Luke 19:5-9 & John 8:1-11 
 
 

November 28, 2021 
Sunday Morning Worship Service  

Last of the sermon series: The Parables of Jesus  
First Sunday in Advent 

Eternal Living  
Matthew 25:1-13  



 UPCOMING MISSION PROJECT 
St. Paul is again hosting the Community Christmas dinner on December 11th.  
It is sponsored by 10 churches and the FOX Valley community table. The meal 
will be served from the front entrance of St. Paul’s  as a “to go or rive  thru”  and 
each guest  will receive a gift bag.  
Our church has been asked to provide   
Deodorant for men and women (total of 141)  and lip balm (total of 131).  
 
We can also provide hats and small lap blankets. I talked to the group of      
quilters that are using our church to do their work, (Terry Ball , Beth Hall,       
Julie Caflisch are part of this group) and they  will make some lap blankets for 
the event. Will need these items by December 1st.  
They are also asking each church to provide 7.5 dozen cookies for the 
event.  Volunteers have come forward to take care of the cookies.  
 Respectfully submitted, Jo Ball  

 
NUTTY KNOTTERS  

We have a quilting group, namely The Nutty Knotters, here at Faith that 
works in partnership with St. Mark's Lutheran. The group meets every 
Wednesday mornings in our Fellowship hall 8:30-12:00. They are always 
looking for donations of cotton fabric, new or old doesn't matter, sheets of 
any size, and yarn. In Oct 165 quilts were shipped to World Relief. Twenty 
quilts will be going to the Christine Ann Shelter, and currently 20 lap robes 
are in the works for the    function at St Paul's in Dec. If you have any    
questions give a shout out to Terry Ball.   
 

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICE 
We will have one Christmas Eve service at 4:00 P.M. on Christmas Eve    
followed by Soup Supper which will be held in the Fellowship hall.  

 
December 24, 2021  Christmas Eve Soup Supper   

The tradition of the Christmas Eve soup supper that we as a congregation 
have enjoyed over the years will be occurring after our 4:00 P.M. worship 
service. The question for the soup committee is; The numbers of persons 
attending? In order to plan please contact Terry Ball or the church office 
and let us know. It's only November, but being proactive is always good!  
REMEMBER: This is not a soup Potluck  
                                                                               In Christ  Terry Ball  

. Lord, we come to you in prayer for joy, comfort and healing for:      

Prayers as Neale Caflisch celebrated his 98 birthday.   

Laurel Marchinowski—A college friend Nancy is dealing with brain cancer 
and is on hospice 

Prayers of joy as Lori and Pastor Tim celebrated their anniversary on     
November 16th.      

Hugh and Mary Davies  are celebrating the birth of their granddaughter.  
She was born on October 25th and her name is Ivana.   

Prayers for my cousin Kristie who is going to have a stem cell transplant for 
blood cancer. 

Evie Gau—Prayers for health in all the work I must do regarding my      
brother’s estate 

Julie Caflisch—Prayers for Brylee who hasn’t been feeling well  

Michele Woodard—Continued prayers for Brian as he is healing from his 
back surgery and prayers for Jayden who is going to have testing on his 
knee.  

Continued Prayers for Sharon LeMaire, Neale Caflisch, Rom Pegram,   
Bob Fritz, Dick Wylie, Liz Roberts, Chuck and Jonel Ankrum, Kathy Bayer, 
Corky Sullivan, Lisa Armstrong, Eric Schlieter, Jack & Barb Oakley,        
Jim Hart, Marilyn Nyberg, Mary Jane Thompson, Vern Brusewitz, others in 
need of healing, financial needs, continued prayers for all our members of 
our church family, our many unspoken prayers and our answered prayers.  

        

 

 



Again this year, we will be decorating the church with beautiful flowers for the  holidays. 
If you would like to contribute a plant, the price per flower is listed below.   Below is the 
form that you can use for your order.  
If you would like to order Poinsettias or other flowers to decorate the sanctuary and also 
for your home. Please fill out the form below and put it, along with your payments in the 
baskets as you leave the church on Sunday or you can mail your order to the church 
office.  
 We want to include everyone who wants to be part of the celebration, even if it may be 
different from our normal Christmas Holiday.  
 
Please note that we are offering the choice of flowers white or red or pink  

 Mark the envelope “Flower Fund.”  Thank you!  
 The deadline for ordering will be November  22th.   
 You may be able to pick up your poinsettia after the  
Christmas Eve service or after Sunday’s service on the 26th 
 

 
Number of Poinsettias 4” plant _____@ $8.00 each = $_______  

                            Color:   White____   Red___   Pink ____ 

Number of Cyclamen 4” plant  _____@$8.00 each = $_______  

                            Color:   White____     Red____ Pink____ 

Number of Azalea 4” plant ________@8.00 each = $________  

                            Color:   White____      Pink ___ 

 

Number of Poinsettias 6”plant _____ @ $14.00 each = $_______ 

                            Color:   White___   Red___  Pink_____ 

Number of Cyclamen  6” plant  _____@$8.00 each = $_______  

                            Color:   White____   Red____   Pink ___ 

Number of Azalea 6” plant ________@8.00 each = $________    

                           Color:   White____    Pink_____ 

 Name__________________________________________________________ 

 
In memory or honor of: 
________________________________________________________ 
 
 _____ I will not be taking mine home.  
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 We want to include everyone who wants to be part of the celebration, even if it may 
be different from our normal Christmas Holiday.  
 
Please note that we are offering the choice of flowers white or red or pink  

 Mark the envelope “Flower Fund.”  Thank you!  
 The deadline for ordering will be November  22th.   
 You may be able to pick up your poinsettia after the  
Christmas Eve service or after Sunday’s service on the 26th 
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